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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope you are all well and send our best wishes to you during this uncertain time.  

We would like to make home learning as enriching and manageable for you all  and so we are taking this opportunity 

to write to you to explain how we are going to support you and your child with their home learning.  

Each week class teachers will be setting maths and English activities via the Purple Mash and Mathletics portals. 

These will appear as notices on your child’s page when they log into their account. In addition to this, we have a key 

stage website page which has further suggested activities such as ‘Plan, Do and Review’ tasks for each week as well 

as some brilliant website suggestions.  

We appreciate that each day will be changeable but we do encourage children to complete a maths, English and 

reading activity daily.  Being active is key and there are a number of great resources available to help keep your child 

moving. As mentioned before these are listed on our school website page.  

Each Monday class teachers will be posting the suggested work for the week on the key stage website. This is 

available on the 'learning tab' from the front page of the school website.  

There will be an overview of the maths and English for your child to work through and teachers will set an alert to 

guide your child to the correct programme to use to complete the task. 

In addition to Purple Mash and Mathletics we will be posting weekly White Rose maths lessons. Please follow the 

links to complete.  

Class teachers will be regularly logging into your children’s accounts to see their progress  and wonderful work. 

Should you need to contact us please use the email  ks1@wouldham.kent.sch.uk this is also listed on our key stage 

website.  

 

Thinking of you all. Stay safe and enjoy this additional time with your child, 

 

Key Stage One Team 

 

Mrs Goddon  Mrs Kerbey Mrs Hunter Mrs Jones Mrs Skinner 

 


